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Theft Investigation 
 

The Franconia Township Police Department is investigating the theft of 

building materials from the new Souderton Area High School, located at 690 

Lower Road in Franconia Township. 

 

During the overnight hours of Tuesday, June 19, 2007, an unknown actor or 

actors gained entry into the storage trailers located on the new high school 

construction site. Large amounts of copper fittings, copper valves, numerous 

2,500 feet reels of wire and other construction tools were stolen.  

 

This incident is still under investigation, and police ask that you contact the 

police department at 215-723-6777 if you have any information on this theft.  

 

-END- 

 
 


